
Grange Primary School 
Weekly Bulletin  

Friday 23rd April 2021 

Quote for the week: 
‘Courage is knowing what not to fear.’- Plato 

Dear Grange families, 

Welcome back to the summer term. I hope you all managed to see loved ones and 

friends over the Easter break, even with the slightly chilly weather we  

experienced!  

Safety in School  

As we move forward in the roadmap, and see further restrictions lifted, we would ask that you please 

do stick to the rules. We are continuing to remind the children to wash and sanitise their hands when 

they come in and out of the building or move from room to room around the school. Unfortunately, 

parents and carers are still not able to come onto the school site unless they have an appointment. 

We will continue to review this in line with the government easing of restrictions. Please do make sure 

you continue to wear a face covering when dropping off and collecting your child and that you 

avoid standing around chatting to other parents outside the school gates. Children should continue 

to wear their PE kit to school on their PE Days. The teachers will be carefully considering the  

restrictions and guidance carefully when selecting and planning for the Summer activities.  

Homework Reminder 

We are not sending hard copies of any homework at the moment in line with the Covid Risk  

Assessment. Homework is being set using Purple Mash and Mathletics. Spellings are sent home on a 

weekly basis. Please continue to encourage your child to read the books on the Reading Eggs  

website.  

 

Have a restful weekend! 

The Grange Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Children’s Commissioner for children in England 

is responsible for making sure that the people in 

power listen to what children need and want. 

This is the largest ever survey of children and young  

people in England. They will use what you tell them 

to show the government what you think, and what 

children need to live happier lives. 

 

This survey will only take you 5-10 minutes. 

 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/ 

thebigask/ 

 
First name 

 
Class 

 
New Age 

Mohamed  Aurora  11 

Erion Saturn  8 

Eliot Saturn  8 

Leo  Moon  5 



Certificates given this week were for CONFIDENCE 

 

 

 

Yusra For asking and answering questions to her peers and  

teacher.  

Jamaldeen For trying his best with his work and always joining in with 

class discussions.  

Ayaat For working hard in our Maths lesson and not giving up.  

Jimmy For raising his hand in class discussions and giving insightful 

answers.  

Erick For showing the value of confidence by being more focused 

and trying his hardest especially during Maths.  

Celina For showing the value of confidence by settling back in to 

the class really well after a long break.  

Huda For showing confidence by explaining her ideas clearly and 

confidently in class.  

Makayla Has shown confidence by being more engaged with her 

learning and attempting to answer more questions.  

Emily For independently reading at home and in school.  

Ali For not being afraid to make mistakes.  

Rayane For being super confident with his work! well done!  

Toye For completing his work independently and not being afraid 

to make mistakes  



Certificates given this week were for CONFIDENCE  

 

 

 

 Amah For believing in herself by volunteering to be Junior Leader.  

 Alex For showing great confidence in our new topic in Maths.  

 Rayane For having confidence in himself and improving his  

handwriting and presentation.  

 Neriah For developing confidence in herself over a sequence of  

lessons. Neriah has grown in confidence in Math’s and is 

rounding 2, 3, 4 digit decimals up to the nearest whole  

number.  

 Nasharne For trying his best and being confident to ask for support when 

he needs to.  

 Brandon For showing the value of confidence by having a 'can do'  

attitude.  

 Kaecy For showing the value of confidence by coming in front of the 

class and explaining his Titanic artefacts to help us with our 

learning.  

 Jake For showing the value of confidence by proudly showing his 

amazing presentation in his Maths books to the class.  

 Jamil For participating when answering questions he was unsure 

about.   

 Bryan For confidently clapping back when the Teacher claps for 

attention.   

 Emmanuel Has shown confidence by demonstrating his knowledge to the 

class in a clear and a concise way.  

 Brandon Contributing some fantastic ideas and not afraid to get things 

wrong.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Class  
 

Children in the Nursery are learning about 
plants and we have been watching cress and 
beans sprout and grow this week. Next week 
we will begin learning about Minibeasts and 
life cycles. In Mathematics children continue 
to learn to count, recognise shapes, choose 

'one more' and 'one less' from a larger group 
of objects and  become familiar with  

positional language. We also continue to 
learn Phase 1 and Phase 2 Phonics and enjoy 

reading stories together. 

Saturn & Jupiter Class  

 

This week in Year 3, we have been settling 

back into school again after a long time of 

home learning. In science, we finished the 

unit of plants and the children got to take 

home the plants they were growing. We also 

started a new English topic this week, which 

is the Stone Age and started reading the 

book The Stone Age Boy . 


